
Primary.Industries.Reps@aph.gov.au

Also,

Inquiry Secretary

Sarah.Hnatiuk.Reps@aph.gov.au
Attention: Sarah Hnatiuk

Enclose Submission to the Inquiry into Primary Industries and Regional Services.
Please confirm receipt of this correspondence by email to:

chris_sot@hotmail.com
or
abstawil@ozemail.com.au
(Attention: Dr. Chris Sotiropoulos)

Please keep me informed about the developments of the inquiry and any related publications.

Thank you

Dr. Chris Sotiropoulos
A legal practitioner pursuant to the Legal Practice Act 1996 (Vic)


